14th June, 1635

W.I.Plnﬂﬂn

Department o!‘ Zoology,

UNIVERSITY COLLEGE,
w.0.1

Dear Professor Pearson,

I hope you feel fres to have removed any property
of yours at present in my care, bwhsl hope you will in
fubure notify me in advence so that I oan see what is
removed.,

I am afrald I do not understand your compalint
about the sRins, but presume that no demage has sotually
ceourred.

Yours sincerely,



